

Board of

Directors

November 1, 2006

John Funnell (President)

Shane Partlow

Darlene Horn (Past President) Theatre A Go Go Inc. 9646 Lucerne Ave, #106 Culver City, California 90232

Tom Lynd (1st Vice President) (Acting Gen. Mgr.)

Lloyd Burridge (2nd Vice President) Dear Shane and Rowan:

Mike Celuch (Treasurer) I wanted to drop you a line to say THANK YOU! for bringing Queen of Bingo here to the Capitol as part of our Theatre Series this year.

Casimir McGeown (Secretary)

(Secretary)

Ed Agnew

Philip Haddad

Peggy Kainz

Stan Lovecky

Joseph Ouellette

Richard Langs

No

121 University West Windsor, Ontario 253-8065 253-8912 (fax) administration@capitol.on.ca The audience thoroughly enjoyed the show; howls of laughter filled the house during the entire performance. Two men dressed as women playing bingo, the premise alone brings a smile to my face. On stage, the execution was flawless and professional and the audience reaction was enjoyable to watch.

It never dawned on me but I actually heard that someone in the audience was surprised to learn Babe and Sis were not actually women. Now that's acting. Thanks again for being a part of our season, I hope to be able to work with you guys again, and I hope you enjoyed your stay here in Windsor.

Cheers!

Doye de Lauw Office Coordinator